Social Justice And The City Harvey
Right here, we have countless book social justice and the city harvey and
collections to check out. We additionally allow variant types and along with
type of the books to browse. The agreeable book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as well as various extra sorts of books are readily nearby
here.
As this social justice and the city harvey, it ends taking place physical one
of the favored book social justice and the city harvey collections that we
have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the incredible books to
have.
Spaces of Global Capitalism David Harvey 2019-03-12 Fiscal crises have cascaded
across much of the developing world with devastating results, from Mexico to
Indonesia, Russia and Argentina. The extreme volatility in contemporary
political economic fortunes seems to mock our best efforts to understand the
forces that drive development in the world economy. David Harvey is the single
most important geographer writing today and a leading social theorist of our
age, offering a comprehensive critique of contemporary capitalism. In this
fascinating book, he shows the way forward for just such an understanding,
enlarging upon the key themes in his recent work: the development of
neoliberalism, the spread of inequalities across the globe, and ‘space’ as a
key theoretical concept. Both a major declaration of a new research programme
and a concise introduction to David Harvey’s central concerns, this book will
be essential reading for scholars and students across the humanities and social
sciences.
Troublemaker for Justice Jacqueline Houtman 2019-08-13 A biography for younger
readers about one of the most influential activists of our time, who was an
early advocate for African Americans and for gay rights. "Bayard had an
unshakable optimism, nerves of steel, and, most importantly, a faith that if
the cause is just and people are organized, nothing can stand in our
way."—President Barack Obama "Bayard Rustin was one of the great organizers and
activists of the Civil Rights Movement. Without his skill and vision, the
historic impact of the March on Washington might not have been possible. I am
glad this biography will make young people aware of his life and his incredible
contribution to American history.—Congressman John Lewis "'We need, in every
community, a group of angelic troublemakers,' declared Bayard Rustin in the
late 1940s. A proponent of nonviolent resistance and a stalwart figure in the
civil rights movement, Rustin organized a profound and peaceful milestone in
American history—the 1963 March on Washington. . . . Troublemaker for Justice
describes not only how Rustin orchestrated the March on Washington in two
months but also how he stood up for his Quaker principles throughout his life.
The three authors, Jacqueline Houtman, Walter Naegle and Michael G. Long, show
the difficulties Rustin faced as a gay black man in 20th-century America, and
that he shouldered them with strength, intelligence, and a quest for peace and
justice."—Abby Nolan, The Washington Post "An excellent biography that belongs
in every young adult library. Readers will find Rustin’s story captivating; his
story could encourage young people to fight for change."—Michelle Kornberger,
Library Journal,*Starred Review "In today's political landscape, this volume is
a lesson in the courage to live according to one's truth and the dedication it
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takes to create a better world."—Kirkus Reviews, *Starred Review "A longoverdue introduction to a fascinating, influential change maker."—Publishers
Weekly, *Starred Review "This biography is an indispensable addition to the
literature of both civil and gay rights."—Michael Cart, Booklist, *Starred
review Bayard Rustin was a major figure in the Civil Rights movement. He was
arrested on a bus 13 years before Rosa Parks and he participated in integrated
bus rides throughout the South 14 years before the Freedom Riders. He was a
mentor to Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., teaching him the techniques and
philosophy of Gandhian nonviolent direct action. He organized the March on
Washington in 1963, one of the most impactful mobilizations in American
history. Despite these contributions, few Americans recognize his name, and he
is absent from most history books, in large part because he was gay. This
biography traces Rustin’s life, from his childhood and his first arrest in high
school for sitting in the “whites only” section of a theater, through a
lifetime of nonviolent activism. Praise for Troublemaker for Justice: "In
Troublemaker for Justice children and teens can finally discover the story of
the man who possibly was the most influential person in the struggle for Civil
Rights—Bayard Rustin."—Rob Sanders, author of Pride: The Story of Harvey Milk
and the Rainbow Flag Teachers: Discussion Guide Available! Explanation of
Common Core Instructional Standards Available! Reach out to the publisher at
Stacey [@] citylights.com
Seeking Spatial Justice Edward W. Soja 2013-11-30 In 1996, the Los Angeles Bus
Riders Union, a grassroots advocacy organization, won a historic legal victory
against the city’s Metropolitan Transit Authority. The resulting consent decree
forced the MTA for a period of ten years to essentially reorient the mass
transit system to better serve the city’s poorest residents. A stunning
reversal of conventional governance and planning in urban America, which almost
always favors wealthier residents, this decision is also, for renowned urban
theorist Edward W. Soja, a concrete example of spatial justice in action. In
Seeking Spatial Justice, Soja argues that justice has a geography and that the
equitable distribution of resources, services, and access is a basic human
right. Building on current concerns in critical geography and the new spatial
consciousness, Soja interweaves theory and practice, offering new ways of
understanding and changing the unjust geographies in which we live. After
tracing the evolution of spatial justice and the closely related notion of the
right to the city in the influential work of Henri Lefebvre, David Harvey, and
others, he demonstrates how these ideas are now being applied through a series
of case studies in Los Angeles, the city at the forefront of this movement.
Soja focuses on such innovative labor–community coalitions as Justice for
Janitors, the Los Angeles Alliance for a New Economy, and the Right to the City
Alliance; on struggles for rent control and environmental justice; and on the
role that faculty and students in the UCLA Department of Urban Planning have
played in both developing the theory of spatial justice and putting it into
practice. Effectively locating spatial justice as a theoretical concept, a mode
of empirical analysis, and a strategy for social and political action, this
book makes a significant contribution to the contemporary debates about
justice, space, and the city.
Rebel Cities: From the Right to the City to the Urban Revolution David Harvey
2012-04-04 Explores cities as the origin of revolutionary politics, where
social and political issues are always at the surface, using examples from such
cities as New York City and Mumbai to examine how they can be better
ecologically reorganized.
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Spatial Histories of Radical Geography Trevor J. Barnes 2019-08-05 A wideranging and knowledgeable guide to the history of radical geography in North
America and beyond. Includes contributions from an international group of
scholars Focuses on the centrality of place, spatial circulation and
geographical scale in understanding the rise of radical geography and its
spread A celebration of radical geography from its early beginnings in the
1950s through to the 1980s, and after Draws on oral histories by leaders in the
field and private and public archives Contains a wealth of never-before
published historical material Serves as both authoritative introduction and
indispensable professional reference
The Limits to Capital David Harvey 2018-11-06 A major rereading of Marx’s
critique of political economy Now a classic of Marxian economics, The Limits to
Capital provides one of the best theoretical guides to the history and
geography of capitalist development. In this edition, Harvey updates his
seminal text with a substantial discussion of the turmoil in world markets
today. Delving into concepts such as “fictitious capital” and “uneven
geographical development,” Harvey takes the reader step by step through layers
of crisis formation, beginning with Marx’s controversial argument concerning
the falling rate of profit and closing with a timely foray into the
geopolitical and geographical implications of Marx’s work.
Spaces of Hope David Harvey 2000 "There is no question that David Harvey's work
has been one of the most important, influential, and imaginative contributions
to the development of human geography since the Second World War. . . . His
readings of Marx are arresting and original--a remarkably fresh return to the
foundational texts of historical materialism."--Derek Gregory, author of
Geographical Imaginations
Spatial Justice in the City Sophie Watson 2019-11-04 In the context of
increasing division and segregation in cities across the world, along with
pressing concerns around austerity, environmental degradation, homelessness,
violence, and refugees, this book pursues a multidisciplinary approach to
spatial justice in the city. Spatial justice has been central to urban
theorists in various ways. Intimately connected to social justice, it is a term
implicated in relations of power which concern the spatial distribution of
resources, rights and materials. Arguably there can be no notion of social
justice that is not spatial. Philippopoulos-Mihalopoulos has argued that
spatial justice is the struggle of various bodies – human, natural, nonorganic, technological – to occupy a certain space at a certain time. As such,
urban planning and policy interventions are always, to some extent at least,
about spatial justice. And, as cities become ever more unequal, it is crucial
that urbanists address questions of spatial justice in the city. To this end,
this book considers these questions from a range of disciplinary perspectives.
Crossing law, sociology, history, cultural studies, and geography, the book’s
overarching concern with how to think spatial justice in the city brings a
fresh perspective to issues that have concerned urbanists for several decades.
The inclusion of empirical work in London brings the political, social, and
cultural aspects of spatial justice to life. The book will be of interest to
academics and students in the field of urban studies, sociology, geography,
planning, space law, and cultural studies.
David Harvey Noel Castree 2008-04-15 This book critically interrogates the work
of David Harvey, one of the world's most influential geographers, and one of
its best known Marxists. Considers the entire range of Harvey's oeuvre, from
social-justice-and-the-city-harvey
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the nature of urbanism to environmental issues. Written by contributors from
across the human sciences, operating with a range of critical theories. Focuses
on key themes in Harvey's work. Contains a consolidated bibliography of
Harvey's writings.
Social Justice in the City David Harvey 1988
Seventeen Contradictions and the End of Capitalism David Harvey 2014 "David
Harvey examines the internal contradictions within the flow of capital that
have precipitated recent crises. While the contradictions have made capitalism
flexible and resilient, they also contain the seeds of systemic catastrophe"-Harvey Milk Lillian Faderman 2018-05-22 Harvey Milk—eloquent, charismatic, and
a smart-aleck—was elected to the San Francisco Board of Supervisors in 1977,
but he had not even served a full year in office when he was shot by a
homophobic fellow supervisor. Milk’s assassination at the age of forty-eight
made him the most famous gay man in modern history; twenty years later Time
magazine included him on its list of the hundred most influential individuals
of the twentieth century. Before finding his calling as a politician, however,
Harvey variously tried being a schoolteacher, a securities analyst on Wall
Street, a supporter of Barry Goldwater, a Broadway theater assistant, a beadwearing hippie, the operator of a camera store and organizer of the local
business community in San Francisco. He rejected Judaism as a religion, but he
was deeply influenced by the cultural values of his Jewish upbringing and his
understanding of anti-Semitism and the Holocaust. His early influences and his
many personal and professional experiences finally came together when he
decided to run for elective office as the forceful champion of gays, racial
minorities, women, working people, the disabled, and senior citizens. In his
last five years, he focused all of his tremendous energy on becoming a
successful public figure with a distinct political voice.
Cities for People, Not for Profit Neil Brenner 2012-06-25 The worldwide
financial crisis has sent shock-waves of accelerated economic restructuring,
regulatory reorganization and sociopolitical conflict through cities around the
world. It has also given new impetus to the struggles of urban social movements
emphasizing the injustice, destructiveness and unsustainability of capitalist
forms of urbanization. This book contributes analyses intended to be useful for
efforts to roll back contemporary profit-based forms of urbanization, and to
promote alternative, radically democratic and sustainable forms of urbanism.
The contributors provide cutting-edge analyses of contemporary urban
restructuring, including the issues of neoliberalization, gentrification,
colonization, "creative" cities, architecture and political power, sub-prime
mortgage foreclosures and the ongoing struggles of "right to the city"
movements. At the same time, the book explores the diverse interpretive
frameworks – critical and otherwise – that are currently being used in academic
discourse, in political struggles, and in everyday life to decipher
contemporary urban transformations and contestations. The slogan, "cities for
people, not for profit," sets into stark relief what the contributors view as a
central political question involved in efforts, at once theoretical and
practical, to address the global urban crises of our time. Drawing upon
European and North American scholarship in sociology, politics, geography,
urban planning and urban design, the book provides useful insights and
perspectives for citizens, activists and intellectuals interested in exploring
alternatives to contemporary forms of capitalist urbanization.
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Cosmopolitanism and the Geographies of Freedom David Harvey 2009-07-01 Liberty
and freedom are frequently invoked to justify political action. Presidents as
diverse as Woodrow Wilson, Franklin Delano Roosevelt, John F. Kennedy, Ronald
Reagan, and George W. Bush have built their policies on some version of these
noble values. Yet in practice, idealist agendas often turn sour as they
confront specific circumstances on the ground. Demonstrated by incidents at Abu
Ghraib and Guantánamo Bay, the pursuit of liberty and freedom can lead to
violence and repression, undermining our trust in universal theories of
liberalism, neoliberalism, and cosmopolitanism. Combining his passions for
politics and geography, David Harvey charts a cosmopolitan order more
appropriate to an emancipatory form of global governance. Political agendas
tend to fail, he argues, because they ignore the complexities of geography.
Incorporating geographical knowledge into the formation of social and political
policy is therefore a necessary condition for genuine democracy. Harvey begins
with an insightful critique of the political uses of freedom and liberty,
especially during the George W. Bush administration. Then, through an
ontological investigation into geography's foundational concepts space, place,
and environment he radically reframes geographical knowledge as a basis for
social theory and political action. As Harvey makes clear, the cosmopolitanism
that emerges is rooted in human experience rather than illusory ideals and
brings us closer to achieving the liberation we seek.
Social Justice and the City David W. Harvey 1977
Divided Cities Richard Scholar 2006-01-26 Based on the influential Oxford
Amnesty Lectures, this volume examines the forces shaping urbanisation today
and the divisions that threaten the world's cities; it considers too what can
and should be done to bring these divisions to an end. Many contemporary issues
are addressed, including the impact of globalisation and migration on cities,
the new development paradigm being adopted by international institutions, the
challenges facing urban planners, and the suffering of the homeless.
The Anti-Capitalist Chronicles David Harvey 2020-10-20 Amidst waves of economic
crises, class struggle and neo-fascist reaction, few possess the clarity and
foresight of world-renowned theorist, David Harvey. Since the publication of
his bestselling A Brief History of Neoliberalism, Harvey has been tracking the
evolution of the capitalist system as well as tides of radical opposition
rising against it. In The Anti-Capitalist Chronicles, Harvey introduces new
ways of understanding the crisis of global capitalism and the struggles for a
better world.While accounting for violence and disaster, Harvey also chronicles
hope and possibility. By way of conversations about neoliberalism, capitalism,
globalisation, the environment, technology and social movements, he outlines,
with characteristic brilliance, how socialist alternatives are being imagined
under very difficult circumstances.In understanding the economic, political and
social dimensions of the crisis, Harvey's analysis in The Anti-Capitalist
Chronicles will be of strategic importance to anyone wanting to both understand
and change the world.
David Harvey's Geography (RLE Social & Cultural Geography) John L. Paterson
2014-01-23 The emphasis of this book is to explore two major philosophical
influences in contemporary human geography, namely logical positivism and
Marxism, and to explore the relationships between philosophy, methodology and
geographical research. Rather than being a biography of David Harvey, the book
contributes to the understanding of one of the most innovative and iconoclastic
scholars in contemporary Anglo-American human geography.
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Black, Brown, Yellow, and Left Laura Pulido 2006-01-16 "Black, Brown, Yellow,
and Left is unique. No other work deals in such detail with the complex
relationships between racial nationalism and the radical left during the
1960's. A powerful and resonant achievement. Highly recommended!"—Howard
Winant, author of The World is a Ghetto: Race and Democracy Since World War II
"Laura Pulido has written an invaluable study of the development of the
multiracial Third World Left in southern California. She engages black, brown,
and yellow radical activisms together, demonstrating how each vision differed
but contributed to a movement that was ultimately more than the sum of its
parts. Pulido's powerful excavation of the Third World Left's historical past
provides reasons to hope for a more just, antiracist left future."—Lisa Lowe,
author of Immigrant Acts: On Asian American Cultural Politics " We so greatly
needed this panorama of information and analysis. Finally we have an author
putting the pieces together with commitment, enthusiasm and a view to the
future."—Elizabeth (Betita) Martínez, activist and author of 500 Years of
Chicano History/500 Años del Pueblo Chicano
The Urban Revolution Henri Lefebvre 2003 Originally published in 1970, The
Urban Revolution marked Henri Lefebvre’s first sustained critique of urban
society, a work in which he pioneered the use of semiotic, structuralist, and
poststructuralist methodologies in analyzing the development of the urban
environment. Although it is widely considered a foundational book in
contemporary thinking about the city, The Urban Revolution has never been
translated into English—until now. This first English edition, deftly
translated by Robert Bononno, makes available to a broad audience Lefebvre’s
sophisticated insights into the urban dimensions of modern life.Lefebvre begins
with the premise that the total urbanization of society is an inevitable
process that demands of its critics new interpretive and perceptual approaches
that recognize the urban as a complex field of inquiry. Dismissive of cold,
modernist visions of the city, particularly those embodied by rationalist
architects and urban planners like Le Corbusier, Lefebvre instead articulates
the lived experiences of individual inhabitants of the city. In contrast to the
ideology of urbanism and its reliance on commodification and
bureaucratization—the capitalist logic of market and state—Lefebvre conceives
of an urban utopia characterized by self-determination, individual creativity,
and authentic social relationships.A brilliantly conceived and theoretically
rigorous investigation into the realities and possibilities of urban space, The
Urban Revolution remains an essential analysis of and guide to the nature of
the city.Henri Lefebvre (d. 1991) was one of the most significant European
thinkers of the twentieth century. His many books include The Production of
Space (1991), Everyday Life in the Modern World (1994), Introduction to
Modernity (1995), and Writings on Cities (1995).Robert Bononno is a full-time
translator who lives in New York. His recent translations include The Singular
Objects of Architecture by Jean Baudrillard and Jean Nouvel (Minnesota, 2002)
and Cyberculture by Pierre Lévy (Minnesota, 2001).
Social Justice and the City David Harvey 2010-04-15 Throughout his
distinguished and influential career, David Harvey has defined and redefined
the relationship between politics, capitalism, and the social aspects of
geographical theory. Laying out Harvey's position that geography could not
remain objective in the face of urban poverty and associated ills, Social
Justice and the City is perhaps the most widely cited work in the field. Harvey
analyzes core issues in city planning and policy--employment and housing
location, zoning, transport costs, concentrations of poverty--asking in each
case about the relationship between social justice and space. How, for example,
social-justice-and-the-city-harvey
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do built-in assumptions about planning reinforce existing distributions of
income? Rather than leading him to liberal, technocratic solutions, Harvey's
line of inquiry pushes him in the direction of a "revolutionary geography," one
that transcends the structural limitations of existing approaches to space.
Harvey's emphasis on rigorous thought and theoretical innovation gives the
volume an enduring appeal. This is a book that raises big questions, and for
that reason geographers and other social scientists regularly return to it.
The Urbanization of Injustice Andy Merrifield 1997-01-01 With the advent of
AIDS, the proliferation of gangs and drugs, and the uneasy sensation that Big
Brother is actually watching us, the dark side of urban living seems to be
overshadowing the brighter side of pleasure, liberation, and opportunity. The
Urbanization of Injustice chronicles these bleak urban images, while taking to
task exclusivist politics, globalization theory, and superficial
environmentalism. Exploring the links between urbanism, power, and justice, The
Urbanization of Injustice presents the thoughts and theories of Edward Soja,
David Harvey, Marshall Bermann, Doreen Masey, Sharon Zukin, Susan Fainstein,
Ira Katznelson, Nell Smith, and Michael Keith in one cohesive volume, bringing
us one step closer to genuinely humane and socially just urban practices.
A Brief History of Neoliberalism David Harvey 2007-01-04 Neoliberalism - the
doctrine that market exchange is an ethic in itself, capable of acting as a
guide for all human action - has become dominant in both thought and practice
throughout much of the world since 1970 or so. Its spread has depended upon a
reconstitution of state powers such that privatization, finance, and market
processes are emphasized. State interventions in the economy are minimized,
while the obligations of the state to provide for the welfare of its citizens
are diminished. David Harvey, author of 'The New Imperialism' and 'The
Condition of Postmodernity', here tells the political-economic story of where
neoliberalization came from and how it proliferated on the world stage. While
Thatcher and Reagan are often cited as primary authors of this neoliberal turn,
Harvey shows how a complex of forces, from Chile to China and from New York
City to Mexico City, have also played their part. In addition he explores the
continuities and contrasts between neoliberalism of the Clinton sort and the
recent turn towards neoconservative imperialism of George W. Bush. Finally,
through critical engagement with this history, Harvey constructs a framework
not only for analyzing the political and economic dangers that now surround us,
but also for assessing the prospects for the more socially just alternatives
being advocated by many oppositional movements.
Marx, Capital and the Madness of Economic Reason David Harvey 2017-11-07
Prologue -- The visualisation of capital as value in motion -- Capital, the
book -- Money as the representation of value -- Anti-value: the theory of
devaluation -- Prices without values -- The question of technology -- The space
and time of value -- The production of value regimes -- The madness of economic
reason -- Coda
Social Justice and the City David Harvey (omonimi non identificati.) 1976
The Human Sustainable City Bruno Forte 2021-01-01 This title was first
published in 2003. Seven years after Habitat II culminated with the Istanbul
agreement on Sustainable Urban Development, this book brings together many of
the world's leading experts from the fields of architecture, urban planning,
economics, sociology, politics, environment and geography to assess the
successes and failures in fulfilling the objectives decided upon at this
social-justice-and-the-city-harvey
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historic meeting. Illustrated with a wide range of case studies, this volume is
divided into three main sections; firstly examining the challenges, secondly,
the approaches, and finally, the practices. The book represents a critical
appraisal not only of the issues related to urban development but also of the
modalities to face these issues from real examples, these in return can be used
as starting points to construct new 'real utopias' or at least, to future 'best
practices'.
Urban Fortunes John R. Logan 2007-08-28 "Twenty years after publication, Urban
Fortunes remains the best book on urban sociology around. Starting from a
political economy analysis, Logan and Molotch develop a picture of the
formative processes creating the contemporary American city while managing to
avoid the pitfalls of determinism."—Susan Fainstein, Harvard University
The Postmodern Condition Jean-François Lyotard 1984 In this book it explores
science and technology, makes connections between these epistemic, cultural,
and political trends, and develops profound insights into the nature of our
postmodernity.
War in the Nineteenth Century Jeremy Black 2013-04-26 This book provides an
accessible and up-to-date account of the rich military history of the
nineteenth century. It takes a fresh approach, making novel links with conflict
and coercion, and moving away from teleological emphases. Naval developments
and warfare are included, as are social and cultural dimensions of military
activity. Leading military historian Jeremy Black offers the reader a twentyfirst century approach to this period, particularly through his focus on the
dynamic drive provided by different forms of military goals, or "tasking". This
allows echoes with modern warfare to come to the fore and provides a fuller
understanding of a period sometimes considered solely as background to the
total war of 1914-45. Alongside state-to-state warfare and the move toward
"total war", Black's emphasis on different military goals gives due weight to
trans-oceanic conflict at the expense of non-Europeans. Irregular, internal and
asymmetric war are all considered, ranging from local insurgencies to imperial
expeditions, and provide a deliberate shift from Western-centricity. At the
very cutting edge of its field, this book is a must read for all students and
scholars of military history and its related disciplines.
Justice, Nature and the Geography of Difference David Harvey 1997-01-23 This
book engages with the politics of social and environmental justice, and seeks
new ways to think about the future of urbanization in the twenty-first century.
It establishes foundational concepts for understanding how space, time, place
and nature - the material frames of daily life - are constituted and
represented through social practices, not as separate elements but in relation
to each other. It describes how geographical differences are produced, and
shows how they then become fundamental to the exploration of political,
economic and ecological alternatives to contemporary life. The book is divided
into four parts. Part I describes the problematic nature of action and analysis
at different scales of time and space, and introduces the reader to the modes
of dialectical thinking and discourse which are used throughout the remainder
of the work. Part II examines how "nature" and "environment" have been
understood and valued in relation to processes of social change and seeks, from
this basis, to make sense of contemporary environmental issues. Part III, is a
wide-ranging discussion of history, geography and culture, explores the meaning
of the social "production" of space and time, and clarifies problems related to
"otherness" and "difference". The final part of the book deploys the
social-justice-and-the-city-harvey
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foundational arguments the author has established to consider contemporary
problems of social justice that have resulted from recent changes in
geographical divisions of labor, in the environment, and in the pace and
quality of urbanization. Justice, Nature and the Geography of Difference speaks
to a wide readership of students of social, cultural and spatial theory and of
the dynamics of contemporary life. It is a convincing demonstration that it is
both possible and necessary to value difference and to seek a just social
order.
A Companion To Marx's Capital David Harvey 2018-11-06 In recent years, we have
witnessed a surge of interest in Marx’s work in the effort to understand the
origins of our current predicament. For nearly forty years, David Harvey has
written and lectured on Capital, becoming one of the world’s most foremost Marx
scholars. Based on his recent lectures, this current volume - finally bringing
together his guides to Volumes I, II and much of III of Das Kapital - aims to
bring this depth of learning to a broader audience, guiding first-time readers
through a fascinating and deeply rewarding text. A Companion to Marx’s Capital
offers fresh, original and sometimes critical interpretations of a book that
changed the course of history and, as Harvey intimates, may do so again. David
Harvey’s video lecture course can be found here: davidharvey.org/readingcapital/
Spaces of Capital Harvey David Harvey 2019-07-30 David Harvey is unquestionably
the most influential, as well as the most cited, geographer of his generation.
His reputation extends well beyond geography to sociology, planning,
architecture, anthropology, literary studies and political science. This book
brings together for the first time seminal articles published over three
decades on the tensions between geographical knowledges and political power and
on the capitalist production of space. Classic essays reprinted here include
'On the history and present condition of geography', 'The geography of
capitalist accumulation' and 'The spatial fix: Hegel, von Thunen, and Marx'.
Two new chapters represent the author's most recent thinking on cartographic
identities and social movements. David Harvey's persistent challenge to the
claims of ethical neutrality on behalf of science and geography runs like a
thread throughout the book. He seeks to explain the geopolitics of capitalism
and to ground spatial theory in social justice. In the process he engages with
overlooked or misrepresented figures in the history of geography, placing them
in the context of intellectual history. The presence here of Kant, Von Thunen,
Humboldt, Lattimore, Leopold alongside Marx, Hegel, Heidegger, Darwin, Malthus,
Foucault and many others shows the deep roots and significance of geographical
thought. At the same time David Harvey's telling observations of current
social, environmental, and political trends show just how vital that thought is
to the understanding of the world as it is and as it might be.
Paris, Capital of Modernity David Harvey 2004-06-01 Collecting David Harvey's
finest work on Paris during the second empire, Paris, Capital of Modernity
offers brilliant insights ranging from the birth of consumerist spectacle on
the Parisian boulevards, the creative visions of Balzac, Baudelaire and Zola,
and the reactionary cultural politics of the bombastic Sacre Couer. The book is
heavily illustrated and includes a number drawings, portraits and cartoons by
Daumier, one of the greatest political caricaturists of the nineteenth century.
The Ways of the World David Harvey 2016-02-05 David Harvey is one of most
famous Marxist intellectuals in the past half century, as well as one of the
world's most cited social scientists. Beginning in the early 1970s with his
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trenchant and still-relevant book Social Justice and the City and through this
day, Harvey has written numerous books and dozens of influential essays and
articles on topics across issues in politics, culture, economics, and social
justice. In The Ways of the World, Harvey has gathered his most important
essays from the past four decades. They form a career-spanning collection that
tracks not only the development of Harvey over time as an intellectual, but
also a dialectical vision that gradually expanded its reach from the slums of
Baltimore to global environmental degradation to the American imperium. While
Harvey's coverage is wide-ranging, all of the pieces tackle the core concerns
that have always animated his work: capitalism past and present, social change,
freedom, class, imperialism, the city, nature, social justice, postmodernity,
globalization, and the crises that inhere in capitalism. A career-defining
volume, The Ways of the World will stand as a comprehensive work that presents
the trajectory of Harvey's lifelong project in full.
The Just City Susan S. Fainstein 2011-05-16 For much of the twentieth century
improvement in the situation of disadvantaged communities was a focus for urban
planning and policy. Yet over the past three decades the ideological triumph of
neoliberalism has caused the allocation of spatial, political, economic, and
financial resources to favor economic growth at the expense of wider social
benefits. Susan Fainstein's concept of the "just city" encourages planners and
policymakers to embrace a different approach to urban development. Her
objective is to combine progressive city planners' earlier focus on equity and
material well-being with considerations of diversity and participation so as to
foster a better quality of urban life within the context of a global capitalist
political economy. Fainstein applies theoretical concepts about justice
developed by contemporary philosophers to the concrete problems faced by urban
planners and policymakers and argues that, despite structural obstacles,
meaningful reform can be achieved at the local level. In the first half of The
Just City, Fainstein draws on the work of John Rawls, Martha Nussbaum, Iris
Marion Young, Nancy Fraser, and others to develop an approach to justice
relevant to twenty-first-century cities, one that incorporates three central
concepts: diversity, democracy, and equity. In the book's second half,
Fainstein tests her ideas through case studies of New York, London, and
Amsterdam by evaluating their postwar programs for housing and development in
relation to the three norms. She concludes by identifying a set of specific
criteria for urban planners and policymakers to consider when developing
programs to assure greater justice in both the process of their formulation and
their effects.
Social Justice and the City Nik Heynen 2020-06-09 This special collection aims
to offer insight into the state of geography on questions of social justice and
urban life. While using social justice and the city as our starting point may
signal inspiration from Harvey’s (1973) book of the same name, the task of
examining the emergence of this concept has revealed the deep influence of
grassroots urban uprisings of the late 1960s, earlier and contemporary
meditations on our urban worlds (Jacobs, 1961, 1969; Lefebvre, 1974; Massey and
Catalano, 1978) as well as its enduring significance built upon by many others
for years to come. Laws (1994) noted how geographers came to locate social
justice struggles in the city through research that examined the ways in which
material conditions contributed to poverty and racial and gender inequity, as
well as how emergent social movements organized to reshape urban spaces across
diverse engagements including the U.S. Civil Rights Movement, anti-war
protests, feminist and LGBTQ activism, the American Indian Movement, and
disability access. This book originally published as a special issue of Annals
social-justice-and-the-city-harvey
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of the American Association of Geographers.
Searching for the Just City Peter Marcuse 2009-05-29 Cities are many things.
Among their least appealing aspects, cities are frequently characterized by
concentrations of insecurity and exploitation. Cities have also long
represented promises of opportunity and liberation. Public decision-making in
contemporary cities is full of conflict, and principles of justice are rarely
the explicit basis for the resolution of disputes. If today’s cities are full
of injustices and unrealized promises, how would a Just City function? Is a
Just City merely a utopia, or does it have practical relevance? This book
engages with the growing debate around these questions. The notion of the Just
City emerges from philosophical discussions about what justice is combined with
the intellectual history of utopias and ideal cities. The contributors to this
volume, including Susan Fainstein, David Harvey and Margit Mayer articulate a
conception of the Just City and then examine it from differing angles, ranging
from Marxist thought to communicative theory. The arguments both develop the
concept of a Just City and question it, as well as suggesting alternatives for
future expansion. Explorations of the concept in practice include case studies
primarily from U.S. cities, but also from Europe, the Middle East and Latin
America. The authors find that a forthright call for justice in all aspects of
city life, putting the question of what a Just City should be on the agenda of
urban reform, can be a practical approach to solving questions of urban policy.
This synthesis is provocative in a globalised world and the contributing
authors bridge the gap between theoretical conceptualizations of urban justice
and the reality of planning and building cities. The notion of the Just City is
an empowering framework for contemporary urban actors to improve the quality of
urban life and Searching for the Just City is a seminal read for practitioners,
professionals, students, researchers and anyone interested in what urban
futures should aim to achieve.
Social Justice and the City David Harvey 1975
Marxism and the City Ira Katznelson 1993 In this work, Katznelson critically
analyzes the development of Marxist scholarship on cities in the last quarter
century. He demonstrates how some of the most important weaknesses in Marxism
as a social theory can be remedied by forcing it to seriously engage with
cities and spatial concerns, and explains the significant shortcomings even of
this "improved" Marxism. Katznelson explores how a Marxism that is open to
engagement with other social-theoretical traditions can help illuminate our
understanding of cities and the patterns of class and group formation that have
characterized urban life in the West.
Explanation in Geography David Harvey 1939
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